
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0104/2022-23                                                                                        24th Sept 2022  
MERGING OF GRADE VIII 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

Keeping in mind that peer learning partnerships are a fundamental part of 
education, providing students with the opportunity to learn from each other, the 
school has decided to merge both the sections of Grade VIII.   

A larger class size will offer students a healthy learning experience and will promote 
the spirit of competition that will bring out the best in the students.  

Ms. Sonali Malik will take over as the Class Teacher of the combined class. Her email 
ID is sonali.m@ridgevalleyschool.org . 

The timetable is given below for your reference.  

 

mailto:sonali.m@ridgevalleyschool.org


Please note that the change will be effective from Monday, 26th September 2022 
onwards.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation as always. 

 
Regards 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


